## MEMORANDUM

RE: FAMILY SERVICES

I have this day received a telephone call from Mr Alan Pettigrew of the above Department who rang to advise that following the information given to the General Secretary, an enquiry is to be conducted into security matters surrounding the John Oxley Centre.

Mr N. Heiner has been appointed from the ranks of the retired magistracy and is to commence duty on Wednesday, 22nd November. Mr Heiner has been given a six week deadline in which to complete his investigations.

Mr Pettigrew further advised that he had spoken to employees at the Centre at the change of shifts on Monday, 20th November and had informed them of developments.

I undertook to communicate this information to the  $\mbox{\it General Secretary.}$ 

P.S. ASHTON,

ACTING GENERAL SECRETARY.

る E QCPCI

Date: 3 . 12 - 2012

Exhibit number: \_\_\_\_\_